
Comment for planning application 21/00517/F
Application Number 21/00517/F

Location Land Used For Motorcross Stratford Road A422 Wroxton OX15 6HX

Proposal Creation of a motocross track and soft landscaping scheme and the change of use of
agricultural land to hold moto-cross events including set-up, take down and private practice
sessions, with associated camping site, for up to 65 days per year and agricultural grazing
(retrospective)

Case Officer Gemma Magnuson  
 

Organisation
Name Lisa Kunze

Address 4 Holloway Cottages,The Green,Hornton,Banbury,OX15 6BZ

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments As a resident of Hornton, I'd like to share my objections to the motor-cross business 
property plans. I can't help but wonder why our way of life as a rural, historic and peaceful 
community continues to come under attack from proposed building and planning changes 
that are clearly in direct conflict with our little piece of Eden here in Cherwell. I trusted our 
government, council and town officials when they appeared to recognize the value of villages 
like Hornton and rural green spaces in North Oxfordshire. I thought we had safeguards and 
legislation to protect us. I don't understand how planning or projects that clearly violate our 
green, countryside protections continue to be allowed to threaten our quality of life. It 
seems to me, the current application is a poor attempt to put a "plaster" on a gaping wound. 
The proposal doesn't adequately address the ascetics issues nor would they adequately 
"screen" the community from a loud, messy eyesore on our beautiful landscape. Lipstick on 
a pig - it's still a pig. And this proposal is a threat to the land and environment we all cherish 
and have duty to protect. I hope you will reject this proposal as it's approval will inflict 
undue harm and damage to our community. Thank you for your consideration of my 
thoughts. 
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